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Three Katten attorneys will present the "Compliance Guidance and Enforcement Updates for Patient 
Assistance and Drug Manufacturer Discount Programs" webinar at 3:00 p.m. (ET) on Wednesday, 
October 9. Health Care partner Cheryl Camin Murray, Employee Benefits partner Kate Ulrich 
Saracene and Litigation associate Ryan Meyer will explain the framework impacting patient 
assistance programs for reduced cost or free medications, whether offered by drug manufacturers or 
charitable organizations, as well as the recent challenges to such programs. They will also explain the 
new enforcement efforts and guidance to help minimize the likelihood of liability and enforcement 
actions for those operating or working with such programs.

For more information, contact Beth Knapp.
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